
 
 

 
 

MIGRATION OF 

SYSTEM FOR TAX ADMINISTRATION AND REVENUE SERVICES (STARS) TO  

ONE COMMON PORTAL (OCP) 

NOTICE NO. 4/2021 

 

 

As an improvement to the current taxation system STARS, Revenue Division, Ministry of 

Finance and Economy (MOFE) is pleased to announce that effective from 1st November 2021, 

STARS will be migrated to One Common Portal (OCP). The migration will be implemented in 

stages which will be notified to the public from time to time.  To ensure that the migration of 

STARS is done efficiently, current STARS users are advised to register and update their 

relevant information in the OCP Portal before the migration of STARS to OCP is implemented 

through the website www.ocp.mofe.gov.bn. 

 

Revenue Division, MOFE further informed that the transition processes will commence on 28th 

October 2021 and STARS website will not be accessible on that day after working hours (4:30 

PM) until the migration of the system has been completed. The public is advised to do any 

filing and make payment of Income Tax, Withholding Tax and Stamp Duty before that date. 

Revenue Division, MOFE apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

For further enquiries or clarification please contact Revenue Division via email at 

revenue@mofe.gov.bn; or call +673 2383933 or +673 2380651. 

 

 
Ministry of Finance and Economy 

 

Date: 25th October 2021 

http://www.ocp.mofe.gov.bn/

